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SUBJECT: Summary Progress Report on the Collaborative MOU with Salinas Valley Reeycles (SVR) 

RECOMMENDATION: That the Board aeeept the Summary Progress Report on the Collaborative Memorandum of 
Understanding (MOU) with Salinas Valley Reeyeles (SVR). 

BACKGROUND 

Diseussions to improve the effieieney of the solid waste management system in Monterey County to minimize eosts, 

inerease reeyeling and diversion, and to reduee waste disposal quantities date baek several deeades. Historieally, the 
foeus has often been around the management of waste disposal associated with the larger population eoneentrations of 
Salinas, the adjaeent Monterey Peninsula, and North County whieh are in close proximity to Crazy Horse Landfill (now 
elosed) and the Monterey Peninsula Landfill. Considerations of waste management alternatives were made by the City 
of Salinas and Monterey County in advanee of the closing of Crazy Horse Landfill. This predated the formation of the 
Salinas Valley Solid Waste Authority (SVSWA), also known as Salinas Valley Reeycles (SVR). Following their 
formation in January 1997, SVR assumed the responsibility for the solid waste faeilities and disposal needs of over 
270,000 people residing in the eities of Salinas, Gonzales, King City, Greenfield, Soledad and the uniricorporated areas 
of eastern Monterey County within their Salinas Valley formation area. 

The diseussions of improving the efficiencies of Monterey County' solid waste management system eontinued thru the 
deeade of the 2000's. In 2013-2014, the eounty's eity managers group eommissioned a eounty-wide study to evaluate 
the solid waste management system. That effort resulted in the publishing of a eounty-wide study report titled 
"Evaluation and Analysis of Monterey County's Solid Waste Management System" by R3 Consulting Group, Ine. in 
July 2015. In 2018, with interests for the implementation of one or more reeommendations from the eounty-wide 
report, the City of Salinas and Monterey County requested that SVR and the Distriet collaborate on evaluating possible 

improvements to the solid waste management system in the best interests of Monterey County ratepayers. A 
Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) was jointly developed by the four entities and respeetively exeeuted in 
November 2018 by the Board of Direetors of SVR and MRWMD. A eopy of the MOU is attaehed for your reference. 

DISCUSSION 

As you know, the City of Saiinas and Monterey County are eontraetually eonneeted with SVR as member agencies 
through the formation agreement of SVR. Together with the other SVR Member Agencies, they generally eontrol the 
waste quantities in the SVR Area and provide disposal and reeycling serviees to those eommunities and other 
eustomers. Similarly, Monterey County and the other eight Member Agencies of the District are eontraetually 
eonneeted in the formation agreement of the District and they generally eontrol the waste quantities in the Distriet Area 
and provide disposal and recyeling serviees to those eommunities and other eustomers. The MOU provides a guide to 
the diseussions between the two agencies that eould result in service agreements between the two agencies. 
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